
 

 

Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 12 November 2019 

  

 

 The board congratulated all new appointees in the school. 

 An Assistant Principal 11 position has been advertised. 

 All the staff members involved in the recent whole school guidance inspection were 

congratulated on the excellent report received. 

 The substance misuse policy was discussed and ratified. 

 An amendment to the anti-bullying policy was discussed and ratified. 

 A middle leadership and management review will begin as soon as practicable. 

 A trip to Paris for TY students in March 2020 was sanctioned. 

 Well done to all students, staff and parents involved in the school walk fundraiser. 

The money raised will go towards new signage for the school.  

 Thank you to Garrett Advancing Motion for coming into our school to provide our 

TY students with careers information and advice. The girls thoroughly enjoyed their 

visit to the Garrett site to see women at work in the technology sector.  

 The board thanked all the staff involved in conducting the very well attended Open 

Night and ‘Real Day’. 

 The board acknowledges staff members for giving their time to CPD eg peer 

collaboration, middle leadership training etc. 

 The board decided that the agreed report would be shared with the school community 

on the school’s website. 

 The next meeting is scheduled for 9
th

 December 2019. 
 

 


